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We live in a world that operates mostly 24 hours a day.  

The upset of changing the hour twice a year is not worth continuing. The daylight 

hours will remain the same no matter what we are calling it: Daylight Savings or 

Standard time. 

I have livestock and they are oblivious to what 'hour' we feed or do whatever. But 

they do have schedules that are in tune to length of daylight. Our own bodies operate 

on the same principle. Being required to make that hour change is disruptive. 

School children (and teachers and parents) also have to adapt to these changes and 

it IS disruptive.  

Please do away with these time changes that are accomplishing nothing good for 

decades. 

Thank you, V Gottschalk 


